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Based on the application we submitted to the Scientific and Cultural Facilities District (SCFD) last March, we
were awarded a $22,141.96 General Operating Support Grant for 2022. Thanks to SCFD and the Jefferson
County Cultural Council for the continued support of Evergreen Audubon’s nature education programs. The
SCFD is a seven-county tax district created within Colorado law, approved by the Colorado General
Assembly, and renewed by voters multiple times over the last 30 years. Just one penny on every $10 in
sales and use tax collected goes to SCFD. This money is then given out annually, according to an allocation
formula, to qualifying organizations in three ways: 1) the metro area’s largest cultural organizations, such as
the Denver Museum of Nature & Science (Tier I); 2) regional organizations like the Butterfly Pavilion (Tier II);
small county organizations like Evergreen Audubon (Tier III). Since 2009, we have received $181, 379 of
Tier III funding from SCFD.

At the end of October, we also received a check of $1,700 from Team Evergreen for our volunteer
contributions to the Triple Bypass. Thanks, Team Evergreen for supporting local non-profits.
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